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1 Progress on Portfolio Matters.

I am very pleased to report that having promised that the new Lynnsport road 
would be open by Christmas 2016 that it opened on 23rd December 2016. For 
those that have not yet been and had a look at the changes to Lynnsport I would 
recommend a visit; it really is transformational with the new access road 
completed and in use, new car parks fully open and accessible, cycle paths 
renewed and sports facilities finished. 

I am also pleased to report that the Fields in Trust application has been 
completed and lodged with the charity for approval. I hope to have a verbal 
update on progress at Council. 

2 Forthcoming Activities and Developments.

In addition to standing down as Deputy Leader, portfolio responsibilities are 
changing and I look forward to reporting under the new structure in due course.

Subject to those changes, I propose to bring forward an update report on the 
financial and logistical outcome of the Major Housing Scheme to date. 


